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Question for written answer E-013228/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Franck Proust (PPE) 

Subject: European emergency number - 112 

The terrorist attack on board a Thalys train in August this year was a reminder of how important it is to 
strengthen monitoring and security in railway stations in the EU. However, this is an internal security 
matter for the Member States, and the EU has no jurisdiction to take action and reinforce security 
measures in stations. 

Yet European-level provisions could enable a degree of security to be ensured in such places. One of 
these is the European emergency number – 112. This remains, however, little used in Europe. 

Does the Commission plan to renew calls for the 112 number to be used by launching a new 
information campaign? 


